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Terms of reference (d) 

I think all the consultants fees for public relations could have been used towards the costs of the larger 
site at fig/wattle  

Children wouldn't need education in noisy demountables on a major road with excessive noise. 

(E) I think the minister has miscalculated the placements of children because they are approving extra 
residencies around bays precincts this will cause the school to last only a few years.  What happens in 
those few years when all land suitable is sold.  I hope fig/wattle site is for the school & the state and 
council can come to an agreement together instead of acting like children themselves.   

(F). This is a disgrace how the fig/wattle site has been basically empty for 30 years we need the land for 
children to run & play safely.  I would like the vision of inner city school sports tournaments to be played 
on the fields.  Netball, running track, cricket games for all to enjoy on the extra 10,000m2 of the site.  
Stamp duty and other taxes in the area have paid for this so I see no problem with the cost of the school.  
Land is valuable where we live so are our kids. 


